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Polyclinic for Restorative Dentistry and Periodontology 
Kerpener Str. 32
D - 50931 Cologne
E-Mail: annette.froitzheim@uk-koeln.de

Polyclinic for Restorative Dentistry 
and Periodontology

Leonardo Royal Hotel Cologne 
Dürener Straße 287 
50935 Cologne

» Venue

» Contact

Registration and application deadline for the 
ECG Research Award: 01 February 2026
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ECG Congress 
2026 – Cologne

07–09 May 
2026

Save the Date!

The 36th Annual Congress of the  
European College of Gerodontology

Apply 
for the ECG 

Research 
Award 
2026
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» Bridging Science, Clinical

Practice, and Education:

Perspectives on Modern

Gerodontology and

Beyond
Thursday, 07 May 2026

Brauhaus-Get-Together

Friday, 08 May 2026

09:00–17:30 Congress

19:00 Kölner Dinner at the Lake

Saturday, 09 May 2026

08:30–17:30 Congress, General Assembly ECG

Dear colleagues, 
Dear friends,

It is our sincere pleasure to invite you to the 36th Annual 
Congress of the European College of Gerodontology 
(ECG), organized in cooperation with the Deutsche 
Gesellschaft für AlterszahnMedizin (DGAZ) and 
featuring visiting sessions by the European Geriatric 
Medicine Society (EUGMS).

The congress will take place on May 8–9, 2026, and 
will be hosted by the Polyclinic for Restorative 
Dentistry and Periodontology at the University of 
Cologne.
Join us for a rich and engaging scientific program 
featuring inspiring speakers, poster sessions, an award 
competition, the ECG General Assembly, an industry 
exhibition, and many opportunities for exchange and 
networking with colleagues and friends.

A special highlight will be our Friday evening event,  
the Kölner Dinner at the Lake – a wonderful chance  
to experience Cologne’s unique atmosphere and warm 
hospitality.

Save the date – we look forward to 
welcoming you to Cologne!

Warmest regards,

Prof. Dr. Dr. Greta Barbe

In Cooperation with:




